
The Uganda Communications Commission, the regulator of the communications 
sector in Uganda, plays a pivotal role in the dynamic intersection of technology, 
environmental sustainability, and economic development. The Commission aims 
to effectively regulate and foster growth within the telecommunications sector to 
achieve sustainable development.

The Commission is seeking to collaborate with Academia to conduct an in-
depth assessment and evaluation of the carbon and energy footprint of the 
telecommunications sector.

We are inviting applications from experienced professionals for this study. 
Applicants must include both technical and financial proposals in their 
submissions. 

Applications should be submitted in soft copy to the email: 
research@ucc.co.ug by 27th May 2024 in conformity with the terms of reference 
(see link below for TORs).

https://www.ucc.co.ug/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/TERMS-OF-
REFERENCE-STUDY-ON-THE-EVALUATION-OF-CARBON-AND-ENERGY-
FOOTPRINT-IN-THE-TELECOMMUNICATIONS-SECTOR-IN-UGANDA.pdf

The Executive Director,
Uganda Communications Commission,
Plot 42-44, Spring Road, Bugolobi,
P.O. Box 7376, Kampala.

For further clarification or guidance on the application process, please contact: 
+256-41-2339000 or research@ucc.co.ug
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